
Notice of Motion to Moray Council on  
Wednesday 10 August 2022 
 
 
Council Committees Membership 
 
Council regrets that councillors’ workload is not shared equitably. 
   
Council notes that some committees still have vacancies, and that is an example of 
bad governance and poor collaborative working. 
 
Council further notes that the Code of Conduct asserts that Councillors ‘have a duty 
to act in the interests of [their]council as a whole and all the communities served by it 
and a duty to[…] represent their interests conscientiously.’ Council agrees that this 
duty includes attendance at committees 
 
Council notes that should a Committee position remain vacant, it can appoint 
members to Committees by name. 
 
Council asks all Councillors to take up the positions in committees they have been 
offered, in accordance with the political balance agreed by this Council.  
 
 
Proposed by Councillor Jérémie Fernades 
 
 
 
Seconded by Councillor Scott Lawrence 
 


